
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE �  OCTOBER 22, 2001 

ONTARIO POWER GENERATION RATE INCREASE 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase recommends: 
 
That the attached resolution from the Municipality of Chatham-Kent be endorsed with the 
following amendments: 
 
�Be it also resolved that the Province review the amount of the Ontario Hydro debt originally 
assigned to Hydro One as one of Ontario Hydro�s successor companies and consider the option 
of assigning an additional amount of the now stranded debt to Hydro One, thereby reducing the 
need for a general increase in the cost of power across the Province.� 
 
And that a copy of the amended resolution be sent to the Honourable Michael Harris, Premier of 
Ontario, the Honourable Jim Flaherty, Minister of Finance, the Honourable Jim Wilson, Minister of 
Energy Science and Technology and Gregory Sorbara, MPP, Vaughan-King-Aurora. 

Purpose 

To support the resolution of the Municipality of Chatham-Kent and recognize the impact that this 
increase in the cost of power has on the economy. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

See attached Resolution. 
 

Conclusion 

Given the current economic trend, the Provincial Government should review the increase in the 
cost of power and consider other options. 
 

Attachment 

Resolution from the Municipality of Chatham-Kent 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 


